
Monthly School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share this month's updates and upcoming events happening in our school 

community. 

Upcoming Local Events 

• Fall Fair: Join us on October 15th for the annual Fall Fair at Riverside Park. There will 

be games, food, and fun for the whole family! 

• Community Clean-Up Day: On October 22nd, our students will participate in a local 

clean-up effort. Community volunteers are welcome! 

• Harvest Festival: Don't miss the Harvest Festival on October 29th at the town hall, 

featuring local crafts and seasonal treats. 

School Activities 

In conjunction with local events, our students will be engaging in special projects that relate to 

our community's culture and history. Be on the lookout for more details! 

Important Reminders 

• Book Fair: October 10th - 14th in the school library. 

• Parent-Teacher Conferences: Scheduled for October 25th. Make sure to book your 

appointment! 

Thank you for your continued support. Let's make the most of this vibrant community we live in! 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


